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Shoalhaven Heads Public 

School 

Vision Statement 

 

Our vision is to encourage 

open minds and creative 

thinkers who will meet the 

challenges of their generation. 

Together we give every 

student the opportunity to be 

their best academically, 

culturally, emotionally, and 

socially 

 
Orientation and Starting School Information  

Kindergarten orientation mornings for children will be held on Wednesday 18th 

October, Thursday 2nd and Tuesday 14th November, and Friday 1st December 2023 

from 9:30am – 11am in classrooms. Teachers will meet parents at 9.30am at our 

main gate and collect students who will participate in a range of class activities. 

A starting school information morning session for parents will also be held on Friday 1st 

December 2023 at 9:45am in our school hall. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

This information session is designed to provide parents with more detailed information 

about all aspects of school life at Shoalhaven Heads Public School. Topics covered  

will include; 

• Principals Address 

• Wellbeing- values and approach to student wellbeing,  

• Overview of curriculum - parent involvement in learning, strategies for preparing 

your child for school 

• Uniform 

• Parents and Citizens Association 

• Opportunity to ask questions.  

 

Best Start Assessment Period  
Thursday 1st, Friday 2nd and Monday 5th February 2024 

The Best Start Kindergarten Assesment takes around 40 minutes. This Kindergarten 

assessment helps teachers identify the literacy and numeracy knowledge and skills that each 

child brings to school as they enter Kindergarten. Appointment dates will be included in 

your orientation pack available at the parent information morning.  

 

First Day of Kindergarten 2024 – Tuesday 6th February 2024 
Visit our website at: https://shoalhaven-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/   

Like our schools page Facebook  

Is your child starting 

school next year?  

We are delighted to 

welcome you to 

Shoalhaven Heads  

Public School. 

Online enrolments are 

now open. Enrol and 

join us for our 

Kindergarten 

Orientation Program  

 

https://shoalhaven-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/ShoalhavenHeadspublicschool
https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=1625

